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SUBJECT: 

Public Works Operations Center Update

BACKGROUND:

This project will update the Operations Center Master Plan that was initially created in 2008. In 

2008 the Public Works Department, in conjunction with DECA Architecture, began the process 

of developing a master plan for a new operations facility to suit the City’s long term needs to 

properly service the City’s infrastructure. This process resulted in a Master Plan that was 

approved by the City Commission and the Planning Commission on December 2, 2009. 

Since that time, the City’s and the Department’s needs have changed to the point that 

reasonable revisions to the master plan could be accommodated to more accurately reflect 

the operational needs of the facility. Since the update to the Master Plan was commissioned, 

the City’s outreach coordinator and City staff have been able to meet with representatives of 

most of the adjacent properties and neighborhood associations to solicit feedback on the 

possible layout. Additionally, PW hosted an open house where community members were 

given a tour of the entire site and shown representative layouts of the site.  

DECA Architecture and Public Works staff will review the preliminary site plans to date and 

outline possible options to the City Commission. 
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